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@ gzr:lé';s&smu Karen Gray <graykar@parkrose.k12.or.us>

Portland, @regon

Thanks so much for all you've done for aquatice

Gary Muzzy <gm-12@hotmail.com> Fri, Sep 15, 2017 at 10:10 AM
To: karen gray <karen_gray@parkrose.k12.or.us>

Hey Dr Grey,

It's been a long time since | said thank you and I'm sorry about that. | was just made aware of what
you've done financially for polo over the last few seasons and am so thankful for your support for
aquatics! Our team will definitely be stopping by a board meeting this year to show gratitude to
you and the district. These aquatic programs mean so much to these kids, their families and have
a lasting effect on their lives.

As the head coach for Blue Crush I'd also like to thank you for your support over the years and
helping us build up aquatics in the Parkrose District. We are finally starting to see the effect of
Blue Crush as our aquatic numbers are starting to build and the experience they are starting with
as freshman. This again is because of your support from day one and over the years that helped
get Blue Crush off the ground. Blue Crush will always support Parkrose in any way we can
including building up the pool in any way we can. Please let us know if there is anything we can do
more to support the district and the aquatic programs.

Again, | am so thankful for you and need to do a much better job of showing that. Words aren't
enough to show it so we will do a better job in being present around the community!

Thanks again from the bottom of my heart!
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